
Aitkin County Environmental Services 

Planning & Zoning 

209 Second St NW, Room 100 

Aitkin MN 56431 
Phone (218) 927-7342 

Fax (218) 927-4372 

 

May 15, 2019 

 

RE: Permit Application UID# 197518, Parcel # 12-0-017300 

 

Frank Rekuski 

3170 Hamline Ave N 

Arden Hills, MN 55112 

 

Dear Mr. Rekuski: 

 

Our office received check# 9067 in the amount of $150 for an incomplete permit 

application for a holding tank septic system. There was not a design or soil information 

presented in the application.  

 

The parcel was subdivided in past years and our office has no record that two 5,000 

square foot standard septic sites have been identified, along with a 3,000 square foot 

building site. No permits will be issued on parcel # 12-0-017300 until this information is 

received. 

 

For this reason the application is denied and check # 9067 is being returned to you. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the Planning & Zoning office at 218-927-7342. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shannon W. 

Aitkin County Planning & Zoning 

Environmental Services 

 

Enclosed: Check# 9067 


